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, 15: Alphabetical files based on CIA, State, and FBI on 
umerous individuals including Claire Booth Luce, Clay Shaw, 

Martin Luther King, and Coretta Scott King.

Box 16: Copies of 201 files; interview and transcripts relating 
to Mexico City activities of Oswald and the Mafia.

Box 17: JMWAVE cable; DCI cable traffic.

Box 18: HSCA chronology; Oswald 201 file; report on CIA 
performance.

Box 19: HSCA staff notes, taken at CIA. (File folders 2-5, 14, 
18, 25, 28*and 34-35 missing. With HSCA records?)

Box 20: Follow-up requests from HSCA on name traces; handwritten 
notes of committee staff members on CIA 201 files; CIA 
surveillance of Soviet embassy in Mexico City; Oswald’s 
activities in Mexico City; copies of -staff interviews with CIA 
personnel (file folders 58-62, 65, 69-70, 73-74, 80, 83, 85-86, 
88-92, 96, 101, 103 and 112 are missing, while folder 57 is 
empty. With HSCA records?)

Box 21: HSCA requests by JFK file number.

Box 22: HSCA staff notes, misc.

Box 23: HSCA staff notes: misc., including Helms's testimony in 
executive session.

Box 24: HSCA s_taff notes: ., misc., including Mexico City 
interviews and speculation about a dual CIA filing system re 
Oswald and^Oswald’s relationship to Agency.

Box 25: Committee staff notes on materials reviewed at CIA 
relating to Oswald and his possible connections with the CIA and 
his activities in Mexico City; a sanitized copy of the 1977 CIA 
report on the Church Committee findings; information relating to 
Cuban embassy officials in Mexico City, including Silvia Duran, 
Eusebio Lopez, and Alfredo Diaz.

Box 26: Documents re Oswald's Mexico City visit; DCI's 
appearance before Warren Commission; allegations of Oswald’s 
connection with CIA.

Box 27: Agency file on Oswald, as sent to Warren Commission; 
Nosenko interrogation notes.
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